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All members are invited to attend our annual 

business meeting, which will be held on 
February 11, 2014 starting at 7: P.M., at the 
First Baptist Church Multi Ministry Center 
located on Pine Street in Crossett.

Please bring your credit union identification 
card with you to the meeting. This will allow us 
to identify our members, as well as sign them up 
for door prizes.

Thi s  yea r ’s  nominat ing  commit tee ,  
comprised of Dennis Maxwell, Jane Marie 
Austin and Don Woods, has nominated the 
following three candidates to serve on the Board 
of Directors for a three-year term:

Pam Culp (Incumbent): Mrs. Culp has 
worked for Southeast Insurance for 11 years as 
Office Manager. She was previously employed at 
Georgia Pacific Corporation for 27 years. She 
has served on the Timberline FCU Board of 
Directors since 2002.

Travis Wallace (Incumbent): Mr. Wallace 
retired from Georgia Pacific Corporation in 
1996 after 33 years of service. He has served on 
the Timberline FCU Supervisory Committee 
and Board of Directors since 1998.

Vickie Crowell (Incumbent): Mrs. Crowell 
has worked for Ram-Fab for 20 years as Office 
Manager. She has served on the Timberline 
FCU Board of Directors since 2011.

Additional nominations may be made by 
any Credit Union member by obtaining a 
petition form from Matt Jacobs in the Crossett 
office. A total of approximately 90 signatures of 
Credit Union adult members are required on a 
potential candidate’s petition (1% of the total 
membership as of 9/30/2013).

The petitions must be submitted 
to Mr. Jacobs by 5:00 P.M. on 
January 10, 2014.

*The loan must be refinanced from another
financial institution.

In-house loans are excluded.
Only one loan payout per member.

Real estate and signature loans do not apply.
*With approved credit.  Restrictions may apply.

$25
for a

$5,000 - $10,000 loan

$50
for a

$10,0001 - $20,000 loan

$100
for a

$20,000 and above loan

We’re Buying Your Loans!
During the month of February,

any member who refinances a loan
will receive cold hard cash!*

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
The Credit Union will be closed

in observance of the following holidays:
MARTIN LUTHER
KING, JR. DAY

January 20th

PRESIDENTS’
DAY

February 17th
 


